

Weobley Primary School Autumn Newsletter 15th November 2016



Important Diary Dates

18.11.15 Children in Need Non Uniform Day

21.11.15
Operation Christmas
Child Shoebox
Collection

25.11.16 Non uniform day for donations towards PSA Bingo Event

30.11.16
Flu Vaccinations in school for Years One, Two and Three.

30.11.16 AGM Parent Staff Association 3.45pm

02.12.16 PSA Bingo Event in the school hall

07.12.16 Nativity Play in School Performances at 2pm and 6pm

12.12.16 Christmas Lunch Provided by the Caterer.

13.12.16 Candlelit Parade to church at 5.30pm for our Carol Concert at 6pm

15.12.16 Party Day—Lunch Provided by School $\sqrt{}$

'A safe, happy learning environment where everyone is valued'

Christmas Lunch Orders

All children are invited to take part in the Christmas lunch on Monday 12th December which is provided by our caterers, JP Catering.

Cost for the meal is £3.50. If your child is in Reception Class, Year One or Year Two this is reduced to £1.30 as your child is entitled to Universal Free School Meals. There is no charge for children on benefit related free school meals. Please contact the office if you require assistance. Orders required by 2nd December.

Flu Vaccinations

Please could the parents of Year One, Year Two and Year Three return the consent forms to the school office as soon as possible.

Many thanks

Christmas Bingo

The Parent Staff Association (PSA) will be holding a Christmas Bingo Event this year on Friday 2nd December

Doors open 6pm

Eyes down 6.30pm

Heartstart

Free Two Hour Course

Weobley Primary School Hall Wednesday 1st February

7pm—9pm

Booking is essential to reserve your place.

Please contact Pru Lloyd on 01544 318349

BBC Children in Need Appeal

Friday 18th November

Non uniform—wear something spotty for a donation to this worthy cause.

Year Six will be running a cake and bric-a-brac sale. Any donations gratefully received.

Thankyou